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Knox County Announces Plumb Creek Park Stream Restoration Project 

KNOXVILLE, TN – Knox County is excited to announce the kickoff of the Plumb Creek Park 
Stream Enhancement Project, a strategic effort aimed at revitalizing the water quality and 
ecosystem of Plumb Creek, a tributary of Beaver Creek, supported by federal funding. 

Plumb Creek Park, located at 1517 Hickey Road, features a disc golf course, playground, shelter, 
walking trails and an 8-acre dog park.  

The project, which began this month, is expected to wrap up in December and include a 
comprehensive set of restoration activities. Work includes removing obstructions such as 
culverts and debris; controlling invasive species; stabilizing stream banks; and installing stream 
structures to improve habitat quality, erosion, and sediment control measures. 

Some sections of the park will close temporarily during construction. However, the dog park will 
remain open for our furry friends.  

This project is funded in part by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA), a federal initiative to 
aid state and local governments in mitigating the economic effects of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

For more information, email stormwater@knoxcounty.org or call Knox County Engineering & 
Public Works at 865-215-5800. 
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